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From: David Banks <dbanks@bendbroadband.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:44 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004A

Dear Senate Committee on Human Services: 
 
HB 2004A is a terrible way for Oregon to go, and hardly human services. Please do all you can to defeat this 
and NOT let it even come to a vote. 
 
We do not have a rental housing crisis. We have simple supply vs. demand working. Get more state and local 
government out of the way of the people that want to provide more housing and the so called “crisis” will take 
care of itself. Get out of the way, for once. 
 
Rent Control is a particularly hideous government intrusion into the private sector. If this is made law, what will 
government want to control next, our health insurance? Our retirement plans? What kind of light bulb we can 
use? 
 
There isn’t much government has done lately that has been efficient or helpful. Please stop state and municipal 
government overreach in the rental housing markets. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
David Banks 
Sisters, Oregon 
 
 


